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To Mayor John Woodbury and Southgate Council;

Hoping this letter finds everyone and their families, happy and healthy and
enjoying the weather.

The Dundalk Agricultural Society has come up with, what we think is eunique
solution to the covid problem reguarding our fair. We know we can not have the fall fair
in the tradtional sense of the word. In these ever changing times we have racked our
brains for something we could do for the community. We are proposing a drive thru fair.
We would set up stations for people to look at round the track. So far we have thought
about having the junior calf club with their small calves. Showing off some tractors and
vintage vehicles. And an equipement display. With the council's co-operation we would
have people come in the fair grounds drive way, follow the course and then exit the
arena drive way. We feel that would help create a good flow of traffic to maintain the
safe distance rules.

Thank you for your time, we look forward to hearing from you.

Corey Wey,
Kimberley Stacey, secretary
and the Dundalk Agricultural Society.
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